
Senator Lyons and Committee: 
 
I realize how busy you are at the end of this session, but I understand H.237 is close to being 
voted out of your committee. As a primary care physician and one of your constituents, I 
support this bill and the recent small amendments involving primary care physicians and 
APRNs collaborating providers. This bill will support our mental health providers, my 
patients, and will have a positive impact on our health care system. 
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